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Breaking the Generational Curse
Torn from an idyllic life with a loving, extended family in 1960’s
Alabama, young Johnny Turnipseed found himself in Minneapolis,
Minnesota with a father he no longer recognized and empty cupboards.
A.C. Turnipseed’s alcoholism and womanizing started a chain reaction
of poverty, violence, addiction and despair that nearly destroyed
three generations. From lost and frightened little boy to gang leader,
drug dealer and pimp to one of the nation’s most respected pioneers of
community restoration, John Turnipseed’s story of transformation and
restoration is told with unflinching honesty and contagious hope.

Breaking the Strongholds of Iniquity
Does the enemy have a claim on you? Do you feel like your life is
stuck in a vicious cycle? Have you been fervently praying for healing
that has not manifested? Are you bound to an addiction that you can’t
overcome? Are you, or members of your family, caught in a generational
pattern of sin and suffering? On the cross, Jesus set us free to live
a life full of peace, joy, and strength! However, in the courtrooms of
the spiritual realm, the accuser brings legal claims against God’s
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people. These charges can prevent us from securing the breakthroughs
that Jesus has already purchased on our behalf. When you pray
bloodline prayers, you actively apply the power of Jesus’ blood to
your life! Through bloodline prayers we can dissolve ancient spiritual
covenants and claims that affect our daily lives. Praying over your
bloodline will release you into truly living the life you are called
to live. Discover how to: Pray prayers that break the legal claims of
curses off of your life and family. Step into the freedom and
authority that the gospel makes available. Stop cyclical patterns of
dysfunction in your family. Emerge into new areas of freedom and
authority. This revelatory teaching includes prayers to spiritually
cleanse your bloodline. Get ready to see cycles powerfully reversed,
and experience the full manifestation of Jesus’ victory in your life!

10 Curses That Block the Blessing
Describes how to properly cleanse a home of demonic influence and
generational oppression, and how to properly bless the home to protect
it from Satan and other worldly temptations.

Breaking Generational Curses & Pulling Down Strongholds
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Insightful and heart-warming, this classic book is written for those
who seek to know God better. It unfolds life-impacting, biblical
truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration of the
pleasures of knowing God."

Bloodline
Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the story of Junior, a budding
cartoonist growing up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to
take his future into his own hands, Junior leaves his troubled school
on the rez to attend an all-white farm town high school where the only
other Indian is the school mascot. Heartbreaking, funny, and
beautifully written, The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian,
which is based on the author's own experiences, coupled with poignant
drawings by Ellen Forney that reflect the character's art, chronicles
the contemporary adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts
to break away from the life he was destined to live. With a forward by
Markus Zusak, interviews with Sherman Alexie and Ellen Forney, and
four-color interior art throughout, this edition is perfect for fans
and collectors alike.
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Identifying and Breaking Curses
This book you are about to read is a deadly serious guidebook for
Christians who want their freedom from inherited curses and
strongholds in their lives. You will discover from this book how
generational curses comes into families and how you can break the
curse and strongholds through the knowledge of truth in the Bible and
prophetic prayers. You will learn about satanic dreams and their
interpretation from a chapter in this book. It will equip you with
Biblical tools to appropriately deal with satanic dreams to prevent
them from manifesting in your life. This book will change your life if
you allow it.

Turn It to Praise in 14 Days.
Break Free of Generational Curses! Though Jesus’ sacrifice grants you
entry to Heaven, it’s still possible to live a life on Earth in
bondage. If you are a believer who is experiencing oppression, it may
be caused by spiritual legalities granting demonic access to your life
through iniquity in your bloodline! Bill Dennington is a respected
Bible teacher, with a special emphasis on the New Covenant blessings
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available through the finished work of Jesus. In this groundbreaking
book, Dennington reveals how it is possible for New Covenant believers
to have open doors to the enemy through generational sin. In Breaking
the Strongholds of Iniquity, you will learn how to: Recognize the
“mystery of iniquity” operating in your life. Overcome generational
curses that try to hijack God’s purposes for you. Remove the spiritual
roots of iniquity in your generational bloodline. Find freedom and
deliverance by approaching Jesus as the Righteous Judge. Stop
accepting delay to answered prayer and experience accelerated
breakthrough. Jesus’ work on the cross purchased total freedom from
sin and iniquity. Discover how to apply the full redemptive power of
Jesus to your bloodline, and experience the supernatural freedom He’s
made available to you!

Overcomer
Discover an epic historical novel of a young saint escaping death from
Pulitzer Prize finalist Luis Alberto Urrea, author of The House of
Broken Angels. This historical novel is based on Urrea's real greataunt Teresita, who had healing powers and was acclaimed as a saint.
Urrea has researched historical accounts and family records for years
to get an accurate story.
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Break the Generation Curse
This book is a wonderful compilation of materials dealing with
generational curses and we believe that it would be a wonderful asset
for your library. It would also serve as a powerful guide and source
for teaching on this subject. Most people believe that when they
accepted Christ into their life that all curses against them were
dealt with and broken. This is a correct statement, but let?s look at
Joshua the successor of Moses. He was promised the land but he still
had to go in and fight for it. This holds true for us today because
the word in Matthew 11: 12 states that, the Kingdom of Heaven suffers
violence and the violent take it by force. As we will find out from
this study, there are actions that have been done by some people who
have brought a curse against their bloodline. This must be dealt with
before they can be completely free to fulfil the call of God on their
life. Rev. Agbo demonstrates that he has devoted much study to this
subject and wants only to present the truth. Most people shun this
subject of generational curses and would rather not be exposed to it.
We were touched and blessed by the powerful prayer at the end of the
book and recommend this man of God to any church or organisation to
speak on this subject. Again, this book will compel you to live a holy
life; totally dedicated to God. It deals with all areas of life.
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PUBLISHER: TEKTIME

Fasting for Spiritual Breakthrough
UNLOCKING THE CODES will give you clear understanding and biblical
principles on how to identify the enemy

Breaking Generational Curses
Smoke Gets in Your Eyes meets Women Who Run With The Wolves in this
"gorgeously written, fierce, political, personal, and deeply
inspiring" (Michelle Tea) memoir about finding meaning, beauty, and
power through a life in witchcraft. An initiation signals a beginning:
a door opens and you step through. Traditional Wiccan initiates are
usually brought into the craft through a ceremony with a High
Priestess. But even though Amanda Yates Garcia's mother, a practicing
witch herself, initiated her into the earth-centered practice of
witchcraft when she was 13 years old, Amanda's real life as a witch
only began when she underwent a series of spontaneous initiations of
her own. Descending into the underworlds of poverty, sex work, and
misogyny, Initiated describes Amanda's journey to return to her body,
Page 8/33

Free Copy PDF Breaking The Generational Curse My Journey To Becoming
Debt Free
harness her power, and create the magical world she longed for through
witchcraft. Hailed by crows, seduced by magicians, and haunted by
ancestors broken beneath the wheels of patriarchy, Amanda's quest for
self-discovery and empowerment is a deep exploration of a modern
witch's trials - healing ancient wounds, chafing against cultural
expectations, creating intimacy - all while on a mission to re-enchant
the world. Peppered with mythology, tales of the goddesses and magical
women throughout history, Initiated stands squarely at the
intersection of witchcraft and feminism. With generosity and heart,
this book speaks to the question: is it possible to live a life of
beauty and integrity in a world that feels like it's dying? Declaring
oneself a witch and practicing magic has everything to do with
claiming authority and power for oneself, of taking back our planet in
the name of Love. Initiated is both memoir and manifesto calling the
magical people of the world to take up their wands: stand up, be
brave, describe the world they want, then create it like a witch.

Breaking Generational Curses
Blessing or Curses…It’s Up to You! Have you been suffering with
depression, family dysfunction, marital unhappiness, or other problems
and been unable to overcome them? Within the pages of this
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groundbreaking book, Ten Curses That Block the Blessing, Larry Huch
shares his personal experience with a life of anger, drug addiction,
crime, and violence. He shows how he broke these curses and reveals
how you can: Recognize the signs of a curse End cycles of abuse,
violence, or sin Be set free from generational curses Restore your
health and wealth Receive dominion—what it is and how to use it Bring
your children to Christ You don’t have to struggle any longer. Choose
to revolutionize your life. You can reverse the curses that block your
blessings!

Purging Your House, Pruning Your Family Tree
7 Signs of a Family Curse
Dear Lord be with my children. I wonder if the things that my children
are going through now is because of my pass. Father I don t want my
children to live the life that I lived. Lord be with my daughter
Clair. She s so troubled please help her to forgive me not just for
me, but for herself, She blames me for everything that goes wrong in
her life. Lord be with my son Larry. He lives such a dangerous life,
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drugs has overtaken him. Lord be with my daughter Robin. she owns her
own business, but after 10 years of marriage her husband walks out,
leaving her with a heavy load. Now she s working a job outside of her
business to keep it above water. She s involved with an older married
man. Lord keep my daughter Donna safe. She allowed her boyfriend to
rape her daughter. She s now waiting on a court hearing if found
guilty she will go to prison for a very long time. my son Michael He s
your servant, he preach your word every Sunday, but there are so many
rumors about him stealing money form the church and sleeping around
with different women. Father please be with my baby boy Charles, when
he was born he was such a joy to me, his father was the only man to
love me. Before we could get married he was killed by two boys trying
to rob him. Charles is now in prison for life, because he killed an
old white couple in an attempt to rob them. Now Lord I ask that you
have mercy on my family. I always taught my children to P.U.S.H. no
matter what they go through P.U.S.H. Pray Until Something Happens. So
Father please remove the curse from my family.

Prayers That Break Curses
Does your family history or that of a loved one have a common thread
of dysfunction, marital problems, sickness, or abuse that goes from
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generation to generation? If so, this book is for you. There are
countless ways you can be affected by the hurtful patterns that have
been knowingly and unknowingly passed down through the generations.
But you can break free. Here, Pastor Larry Huch reveals powerful
truths from Scripture to show you how to break generational curses and
begin to receive God’s blessing in every area of your life. Learn from
his powerful testimony as he shares how a family curse plagued him
until he turned to Jesus Christ for healing, and find your freedom.
Does your family always seem to fall into the same sins, the same
harmful actions? Do you have a history of sickness or marital problems
or abuse? The past does not have to determine the course of your
future. Let Larry Huch teach you about generational curses and how
they affect you and your family. Learn how to… Break generational
curses Regain your joy Experience health and prosperity Repair broken
relationships Claim dominion over things you touch and places you walk
Find your freedom!

I AM A CURSE BREAKER
This book is written simply to serve as a tool to destroy generational
curses. My intention is to educate and bring awareness that
generational curses can be broken through the power of Gods word. In
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this book you will encounter life experiences that caused me to take
authority over death, destruction and disaster. Many of us are
ignorant to the device and diabolical strongholds of the enemy. Curses
are real and their main intent is to annihilate the purpose of the
ultimate sacrifice of the cross, redemption and eternal life. By the
grace of God Jesus Christ has died to redeem us from the curse of the
law, so we can regain the authority, to speak those things that are
not as though they were. As you walk through the epistle of my life
story you will be enlighten and strengthen to take authority and
dominion to speak God's word and become liberated. Break the Curse is
a word for the Eschatology Church. This book will serve as an
instructional guide to impart, restore deliver and heal the wounds of
anyone that has suffered from the strong bondage of Generational
Curses. This is a must read manuscript it will teach you how to apply
biblical principal to destroy the generational curses that have
inundated your life for years. Curses are a malediction that must be
fought and cast away with aggressive prayers. This book will give you
the tools to fight and eradicate all curses spoken over your life.

Breaking the Cycle of Divorce
Get free and stay free! Behold, I set before you today a blessing and
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a curse: the blessing, if you obey the commandments of the Lord your
God which I command you today; and the curse, if you do not obey the
commandments of the Lord your God (Deut. 11:26-28) Blessings or
Curses? You have a role to play and a choice to make. In this book,
Bob Larson shows you how to break every curse over your life and pass
on a heritage of blessing to future generations. Have you ever
wondered: Are curses real? Can Christians inherit generational curses?
Is there a link between sin and bondage? Jesus Christ came to break
the power of sin in your life—this includes the power of curses! CurseBreaking empowers you to: Identify and break curses in your life,
family, and over your children Walk in consistent victory over the
devil’s strategies Use the weapons of Scripture and prayer to conquer
curses effecting your emotions, finances, health, and relationship
with God Through dynamic personal stories, uncompromised Bible
teaching, and powerful prayers, you will learn the keys to breaking
curses and walking in spiritual freedom.

Initiated
Mighty Weapons for Spiritual Warfare As a citizen of the kingdom of
God through faith in Christ, you are automatically at war with the
kingdom of Satan. You need to recognize this reality, become
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spiritually equipped, and learn how to fight against Satan’s kingdom.
Legendary author and Bible teacher Derek Prince examines the concept
of spiritual warfare as an unmistakable aspect of Christian living.
Thanks to this crucial teaching, you will… Learn why spiritual warfare
exists Understand how Satan’s kingdom operates Discover the weapons of
spiritual warfare Bind the “strong man” and release people from
demonic bondage Tear down the “high places” that make you spiritually
vulnerable Live in the overcoming power of the Holy Spirit Don’t be a
casualty of spiritual warfare. Become mighty in God for resisting
Satan’s attacks and Pulling Down Strongholds!

Break the Curse
Through a powerful personal account, the author shares her experience
with generational curses and offers life-changing wisdom and insight
to equip believers to overcome the curses present in their families.
With biblical truth and valuable teaching, Family Circle of
Generational Curses is an applicable and inspiring guide for those
struggling with curses and spiritual challenges, as the author's words
will fill readers with reminders of God's presence and power in their
own stories. Throughout the book, the author effectively tells a
personal story that allows the reader to connect with and identify
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with the author's journey and experience with generational curses. The
author's story is full of true-to-life examples that many readers will
be able to relate to, which also encourages the reader to trust the
author's wisdom within the book, as they can see that the author has
overcome real-life challenges with generational curses. Within the
writing, the author beautifully creates scenes through which the
author shares events and experiences from the author's life story.
These scenes are illustrative and descriptive, engaging the reader's
senses so that the reader can clearly visualize, feel, and have an
emotional or spiritual reaction to the events portrayed in the book.

The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian
Previously published by Free Indeed Ministries.

Breaking Generational Curses
Life's trials and triumphs can seem accidental. One person may feel
that life is a constant struggle in which pitfalls abound and someone
seems out to get him. Another may feel that every day is a gift from
God with special blessings just for her. That's because forces are at
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work in our lives: the blessings of a loving God or the curses of our
spiritual adversary. This hugely popular classic work of Derek Prince
helps readers recognize if there are curses at work in their lives and
shows them how to get out from under those curses to live under God's
blessings. This third edition of Blessing or Curse includes an
extensive new study guide for small group or individual use.

From Curses to Blessings
You were created to be a design star by using your unique imagination,
creativity, wisdom and dreams. The author reveals to us the secrets
for using Gods unlimited

Unbroken Curses
Who among us wants our children to be free from
had to bear? Who among us wants the hard-earned
given freely to our children? You can be one of
excitement and joy of seeing your children step
God has for them.
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Desiring God
A New York Times Bestseller If you’ve had enough of living in defeat,
it is time to find renewed strength and claim the promises of God’s
Word to overcome life’s greatest threats. We live in a time of deep
uncertainty. And yet the Bible promises we were created to enjoy lives
of freedom, even in times when the world around us seems filled with
darkness. We were created to be overcomers, conquering the greatest
obstacles in our lives. In Overcomer, beloved teacher David Jeremiah
offers his insights on one of the most quoted but least understood
passages of the Bible: the apostle Paul’s admonition to the Ephesians
to take up the whole armor of God (Ephesians 6:10-18). With his
signature depth, wisdom, and compassion, Dr. Jeremiah explores the
powerful relevance of spiritual armor as a critical tool each day as
we confront the specific challenges in our lives and of our time.

Redeeming Your Bloodline
Breaking the Family Curse is about how I am fighting desperately to
break all of my family's negative generational cycles. I already have
broken some of them with the help of God. I had to overcome a lot of
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trials and tribulations that began in my early teenage years. I became
influenced by the environment that I was in, but God is slowly but
surely bringing me out of that mindset. I'm not where I want to be,
but thank God I'm not where I used to be!

Breaking Generational Curses: Claiming Your Freedom
IS YOUR BLOODLINE FILLED WITH GENERATIONAL CURSES AND BONDAGE'S? DO
YOU COME FROM A BACKGROUND OF FALSE RELIGION? WERE YOU EVER DEDICATED
TO EVIL ALTARS OR FOUNDATIONS? ARE YOU SAVED BUT STRUGGLING TO BREAK
FREE? ARE YOU EXPERIENCING THE PROBLEMS YOUR PARENTS EXPERIENCED? ARE
YOU THE FIRST PERSON IN YOUR FAMILY TO BE SAVED? I believe you have
picked this book, because you feel that there must be more to
Salvation than what you already know. You have been feeling as though
there is a great assignment that you have in your life and family. You
love your family and wish that God can change their lives. You have
been praying and need God to use you powerfully to change the destiny
of your family. You see the same problems that you are having or
perhaps your family is facing similar to what your parents or
grandparents faced. These challenges are not positive but are
oppressive in nature. We call them generational curses. But with you
things are going to change, because you are the one God is raised to
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be a curse breaker. All this problems needs you to discover your
assignment, take your authority and change your family history. Maybe
you are second generation curse breaker or third, but you know for a
fact that your family is counting on you and heaven is counting on you
too. Then let’s reach where they failed to reach and reverse every
curse into a blessing.

Curse Breaking
Get Set Free from What Holds You Back! Do you or a family member…
Exhibit anger issues? Suffer mental illness? Have a history of abuse
or chronic illness? Face failure after failure? A generational curse
from your family line may be the root cause of these issues. Don’t let
past sins from your family tree continue to wreak havoc in your life.
God has a bright future planned for you! In Breaking Generational
Curses, internationally-known Bible teacher, speaker, and author
Marilyn Hickey teaches how Jesus Christ reversed every curse. She
shares powerful lessons and exercises to help you overcome these
curses from the past. Take the brief test inside, identify
generational sin, and break free from the curse once and for all! Now
is the time to shatter evil from the past and take control of your
future!
Page 20/33

Free Copy PDF Breaking The Generational Curse My Journey To Becoming
Debt Free
Breaking Generational Curses Under the Order of Melchizedek
Family curses are reoccurring problems that steal, kill, and destroy.
Scripture is clear God visits the iniquity of the fathers upon the
children up to the third and fourth generation (Exodus 20:5). Curse
have the right to come because of sin. Before you can break
generational curses we need to identify what they look like. This book
contains a list of the sign of family curses and how to clean your
spiritual house.

The Hummingbird's Daughter
Learn to overcome the legacy of sin in your family.

Family Circle of Generational Curses
Redemption from Curses Perhaps you are plagued by family disputes and
bickering. Your marriage is crumbling, and you just can’t seem to
connect with your kids. Maybe you’re sick of living paycheck to
paycheck. You’ve prayed and fasted and prayed some more, but nothing
has seemed to work. No matter what kind of problem you’re dealing
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with—financial, familial, or physical—you may be unknowingly living
under a curse. Here is how to determine if you’re under a curse and,
if so, how to break that curse.

Unlocking the Codes
On January 6, 2019, Author Corey Harris made a decision that would
impact the rest of his entire life. After much contemplation, he
decided that he wanted to be debt free. After selling his home, car,
and other assets he accrued in his life, Corey set out to make better
financial choices. Though it required many sacrifices, today, he is
happy to be debt-free. This book, Breaking the Generational Curse,
unpacks and reveals the journey Corey took to become debt free. As you
read his story, you will be encouraged to commit to your journey of
financial freedom, and learn information that can aide you along the
way. Corey Harris hails from the rural community of Highland Home, AL
where he graduated from Highland Home High School in 2008. Corey
currently serves as an aircraft operator, flying unmanned aircraft
systems in restricted international airspace for Textron Systems.
Since reclaiming his financial freedom, he has been on a mission to
encourage and inspire others to do the same. It is Corey's hope that
this book ignites skills of resilience to debt repayment strategies
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effective to fit your needs as well as developing a plan for life
after debt.

Breaking Generational Curses
IN THIS "TRANSFORMATIVE" BOOK, Dr. Francis Myles wants to take this
opportunity to introduce you to one of the most powerful "Spiritual
technologies" for "Breaking Generational Curses and Healing all types
of Genetic Anomalies" that God instituted to service the spiritual
needs of "Kingdom citizens" who operate under the "Order of
Melchizedek." In this explosive teaching Dr. Francis Myles will show
you: How an ancient order called the Order of Melchizedek can heal all
our genetic anomalies through the finished work of Christ How
Generational Curses work The Law that governs Generational Curses and
Generational Blessings How demonically engineered genetic mutation
happens How to overthrow Generational Curses permanently How to
recapture man's long-lost prophetic DNA that God gave to Adam and Eve
before the fall The Nephilim Agenda How God is restoring the ancient
pathways to heal Generations The Power of the Sound Frequency that is
Generated by the Blood of Yeshua. Plus much more!!!
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Blessing or Curse
Generational curses are one of Satan's weapons of mass destruction.
This book will help you identify and dismantle a range of generational
curses in your family and others. FEATURES AND BENEFITS Prayers to
break the toughest and most hidden generational curses Insights into
how generational curses gain legal access to a person's life and how
they can evolve over time In the follow-up to his best-selling book,
The Secrets to Deliverance, apostle Alexander Pagani shows readers how
to dismantle generational curses, likening them to the electrical
wiring in the room where the root of the curse lies. Generational
curses are one of Satan's weapons of mass destruction, and this book
tackles some of the most prevalent--including vanity, gluttony,
slothfulness, racism, dysfunction, dishonor, legalism,
procrastination, homosexuality, and personality disorders. This book
will help those who are struggling with habitual sin or feel as if
something is keeping them from reaching their full potential. Learn to
identify and break free from the powerful generational curses that may
be keeping you bound. Keep the curses out for good.

Freedom from Generational Curse and Strongholds
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Discover the full revelation of what Jesus accomplished for you
through His death and resurrection! Every page of this revolutionary
book by Pastor Larry Huch will take you on a remarkable journey
through the last days of Jesus’ life and ministry. You’ll receive a
fresh perspective on how He shed His blood not just once but seven
times Pastor Huch’s fresh insights and deep revelations will show you
the power to save, deliver, and heal through each place Jesus shed His
blood. Go step-by-step with Huch as he takes you to the garden of
Gethsemane, where Jesus sweat drops of blood, to the whipping post
where His back was laid bare by the thirty-nine lashes, and finally to
Calvary, where Christ endured the agony of having spikes driven
through his hands and feet and a soldier’s spear thrust into His side.
Every place Jesus’ blood was shed will become a life-changing
connection for you to receive the redemptive blessings of God.
Experience them now in The 7 Places Jesus Shed His Blood.

The Secrets to Generational Curses
Making your marriage healthy—and making it last—has never been harder.
In an age when the pressures on marriage are heavy and divorce is more
accepted and easier to obtain, marriages seem to fail as often as they
succeed. When you come from a home of divorce, making your own
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marriage work is even tougher than the norm. Fortunately, in Breaking
the Cycle of Divorce, author John Trent, an adult child of divorce
himself, gives you the encouragement, insight, and tools you need to
beat the odds. Learn how you can, in fact, succeed where your parents
failed.

Pulling Down Strongholds
Do you know one of the easiest and acceptable ways of getting the
attention of God is through praise? There is promptness to want to
attend to your case when you give God a befitting praise and worship.
I know how it feels to be down when it seems nothing is going the way
you want it to go; when you want the earth to consume you, and when it
looks like there is no God. Honestly, there is nothing as great as
praising God in your saddest state. When you have exhausted your
prayer points, another way of unlocking the doors of heaven is through
praise!"A single praise when nothing is going your way(Sad, depressed,
etc.), is far better than a thousand praise in your happiest state."I
was extremely depressed, and everything was not going the way I wanted
it, and since I had no one to run to, I embarked on seeking God. I
started an hour daily praise and worship that turned my life around.
Something is about to change in your life Are you ready to see God
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move in that situation? Are you ready to say goodbye to that CANCER or
BARRENNESS? Hey, Praise is the key to your open heaven.I don't want to
know what YOU are going through Are you going through an excruciating
pain? All I can say is that God will provide a solution when you
praise him like you have never done before. I am only asking you to
have a muster seed of faith in God.Hey, today I got good news for you,
and that is that the El-shaddai, the Almighty God, the God that
mountain melts at the sound of his voice is ready to attend to your
case. We are turning it to praise in 14 days. If you are not prepared
to get rid of that bitterness, sickness, depression, pain, sadness or
any other pain, then this might not be for you. You are going to give
God the praise you have never offered him before. You are going to
give him a well-deserved worship. Be ready to drop your kingship
position to embrace a submissive heart of worship. Be ready to get
yourself dirty as you adore the mighty man of war. We are going to
dance to God the way we have never done before, and I believe with our
faith as robust as that of the Father of Faith (Abraham) something
will CHANGEDavid said in the book of Psalm 34:4-6 - Listen to my
testimony: I cried to God in my distress, and he answered me. He freed
me from all my fears! Gaze upon him, join your life with his, and joy
will come. Your faces will glisten with glory. You'll never wear that
shame-face again. When I had nothing, desperate and defeated, I cried
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out to the Lord, and he heard me, bringing his miracle-deliverance
when I needed it most. (TPT)I assure you; you will testify like David
at the end of 14 days. David said, he cried (We are crying to God with
our praise and worship), we would let him know we are ready to adore
him with everything we got. We will not let him go until he changes
our situation. He went further by saying, God freed me from my fears.
God is prepared to free you from all your worries The sadness, the
depression, etc. will be a thing of the past. Hallelujah!Are you ready
for the miracle deliverance Of God?The bible says we are formulated to
bring happiness to God. But honestly, only those who truly belong to
God can move Him with praise because the offering of a sinner is an
atrocity before God. All the personalities that brought down the
presence of God through praise in the Bible were people of God; they
were people who were ready to live a sin-free life to please God.Are
you ready to embrace a life free from sin?If you genuinely want God to
receive your praise, and to come down for your help, you must do away
with sin. Give your life to Christ, and He will give you a new heart
from which heavenly anointed praises can come from! Before we begin,
pour out your heart to him; tell him those things you don't want to do
again, and I assure you that at the end of this 14 days praise, you
will testify and give God a deserved thanks for all he is going to do
for you!
Page 28/33

Free Copy PDF Breaking The Generational Curse My Journey To Becoming
Debt Free
Breaking the Family Curse
The personal study guide leads individuals through the nine fasts
described in Dr. Towns's bestselling book Fasting for Spiritual
Breakthrough. By the use of questions, the reader is guided through
the different purposes and elements of each type of fast. It is for
every Christian who is seeking a deeper relationship with God, a
strengthened faith, an understanding of the relationship with God, and
an understanding of the discipline of fasting. This study can be used
by individuals for personal study or as a test for small Bible study
groups.

DREAMING W/GOD
From Curses to Blessings takes readers through a thorough teaching on
the various causes that allow curses to enter our lives, including
generational patterns and personal sin. The authors give substantial
scriptural support to their message, along with lists of demonic
spirits associated with various sins and prayers for freedom. Since
the material covers the full range from murder and prostituting
oneself to the way one speaks about one’s neighbor or thinks about
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one’s spouse, all believers will be able to find something to apply to
their lives to gain greater freedom. The final chapters include faithbuilding material on how to release God’s blessings into our lives.

Free at Last
Are you one of the many victims of an unbroken curse? Today, countless
Christians throughout the world are plagued by unexplained poverty,
calamities, and a variety of adverse circumstances. Their lives are
tragically filled with heartache and desperation as they continuously
struggle against overpowering temptation, physical and mental illness,
and a myriad of catastrophic events. Usually they are unaware that
their plight is the result of an unbroken curse that has been placed
upon them and perhaps upon their families. Some of the causes: Hatred
and jealousy Trespassing on the Devil’s territory Handling unholy
things Inherited curses Breaking vows to God The solution: The Bible
specifically instructs every believer to avoid curses and to recognize
and break them. Yet, an astonishing number of Bible-believing
Christians have either not read or do not remember these essential
spiritual principles. Thus, many believers live under the affliction
of unbroken curses. This book will show you the necessary biblical
steps to recognize, prevent, and break every type of curse.
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7 Places Jesus Shed His Blood
DIVDIVIs your life characterized by continual setbacks and misfortune?
Does it appear as though no matter what you do, you cannot seem to
obtain the blessings of the Lord? You could be living under a curse.
/divDIV /divDIVUnfortunately, there are still many believers living
under curses even though they have been legally redeemed. Just as a
believer may have to fight a good fight of faith for healing, he or
she may also have to fight a good fight of faith against curses. Satan
may not have a legal right to enforce a curse against you, but he is
an outlaw and will attempt to do so anyway./divDIV /divDIVTherefore,
curses oftentimes have to be broken, and you must learn how to stand
in faith against those curses, keeping them from operating in your
life. The promises God gives us in the Bible are not automatic. They
must be believed and often fought for. You don’t have to fight God for
His promises; He is not keeping them back from you. But you must
contend with the Adversary who is trying to prevent you from receiving
and walking in God’s promises. /divDIV /divWritten in the style of
Prayers That Rout Demons, this second book in the series contains
information about curses and sentence declaratory prayers to break the
power of curses from your life./div
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